




 

200 W. Washington St., 11th Floor, Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611  
602-262-7493 

council.district.8@phoenix.gov 
 

 

 

 

 

February 2nd, 2021 

To:  City Clerk  
 

From: Carlos Garcia 
            Councilmember, District 8 
 
Subject: Request for Withdrawal of Request for Reconsideration of Items 28 and 29, on the 

February 3rd, 2021 Formal Agenda  

On January 28th, 2021, I filed a request for reconsideration of Item27, Authorization to Enter 

into Development Agreement with Kroger Company, Ordinance S-474239 from the January 

20th, 2021 Formal Meeting. That request for reconsideration is item 28 on the February 3rd, 

2021 Formal Meeting.  

On February 2nd, 2021, I received additional information from CED Director Christine Mckay 

that Kroger has changed its plans and will not participate in this Development Agreement. This 

action by the Kroger Company resolves the issues for which I had requested reconsideration.  

I am withdrawing my request to have Item 27 from the January 20th, 2021 Formal meeting 

reconsidered, and request that the request for reconsideration, Item 28, and the 

reconsideration, Item 29, on the February 3rd, 2021 Formal Agenda be withdrawn.  

 

By: 

 

 

 

Carlos Garcia, Councilmember District 8 


